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1. Bug fixes

Bug fixes
Manually updating the name on a credit card for a recurring payment did not
save the changes

When creating a new email broadcast and viewing templates, users were
unable to delete or rename the templates

When attempting to shorten a link in a marketing text message, an error
would occur, preventing the link from being shortened

http://bit.ly/2WNQ7vw
https://keap.com/keap-max
http://help.keap.com/#bug-fixes

